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Phone: (08) 8276 5366  

Fax: (08) 8374 3301 

Email: 

DIARY DATES 

Term 4 
 

NOVEMBER 
 
Wednesday  25th 

 2021 Reception visit 
                        9.00am—12.40pm 

 

         DECEMBER 

 
Monday 7th 

 Pupil Free Day 

 
Thursday 10th 

 Year 7 Graduation  

 
Friday 11th  
 Last day of Term 4  
    -  early dismissal at 2pm 
 

  SCHOOL CARD 

Applications for 2020 School Card are 

to be completed online this year. An  

information sheet is available from the 

school office.  

 

    PAYMENTS 

Invoices for school fees have been 

posted to families. Please note we are 

not currently accepting cash payments. 

      

       OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

*Bookings must be made direct to 

OSHC   

   

  UNIFORM SHOP 

     Open: Tuesday to Fridays  

               9.00am-9.30am 

   

A group of staff from Clovelly Primary teamed up to raise 

money for Autism Spectrum Australia over an eight-day 

period. The team ran a total distance of 142km and raised 

$2,358 for a valuable cause.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks to Bill, our wonderful 

gardener and Bunnings for our 

beautiful butterfly garden!  It is already 

beginning to attract many butterflies 

and native birds! 

Please remember for the safety for our students, 

parents are not permitted to park on school 

grounds, unless they have a permit authorised 

by our Principal. 

Our Year 6 and 7 students enjoyed Aquatics recently.  They 

participated in Kayaking, surfing, boogie boarding, 

sailboarding and fishing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter  8 

Term 3  

4 August 2016 

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Newsletter  11 

TERM  4 

24th  November 2020 

LEADERSHIP TEAM MEMBERS 

Terena Pope, Kylie Tuckey, Wahid Halimee, Emma Voigt, Jenny Bartold 

Dear Families,  

Thank you for your ongoing flexibility and  support as we continue to respond to the 
recent restrictions as a result of the Covid-19 outbreak in Adelaide. None of us 
predicted what happened last week, or the change in circumstances when the 
announcement was made on the weekend that students would return to school on 
Monday morning.  

We appreciate and thank you for the way in which you supported the School 
Closures on Thursday and Friday and have followed the new drop off and  pick up 
procedures.  

As previously communicated, the renewed restrictions meant that we were unable to 
go ahead with a community event which was scheduled for Thursday. We are waiting 
on further advice in relation to future events and will keep you informed. 

The restrictions also resulted in the instruction that all schools were to postpone 
planned Closure and  Pupil Free Day scheduled for this week. This impacted on our 
Pupil Free Day scheduled for this Friday.  

We are now able to communicate to you the rescheduled Pupil Free Day is on 
Monday 7th December. 

As we head into the last weeks of 2020, we have started planning for 2021. We are 
pleased to share with you a number of opportunities resulting from successful 
applications.  

Our school has been successful in gaining a position in a Pilot project for Aspiring 
Global Schools and a BRIDGE project which partners us with Al-Syukro Universal 
Islamic Primary School in Indonesia.  

Both of these projects will provide further opportunities for our students to develop 
and strengthen their cross cultural understandings and geographical knowledge.  

Another exciting opportunity exists for us to further develop our facilities as a result 
of a government facilities grant of $70,000.  

We are also having discussions in relation to our potential involvement in the Music 
Strategy and a language program to support our BRIDGE partnership.  

We hope that you are all staying safe and well and remind you of the 
recommendation for adults to wear a mask in situations where physical distancing 
cannot be achieved.  

Regards, 

 

Terena Pope 

 

Autism Charity Run Aquatics  

Butterfly Garden 

Parking in school grounds 



What a busy week it has been! We had so much fun 

engaging in different activities to celebrate NAIDOC week.  

In G1 as part of our Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 

studies, we have been learning about and celebrating 

history and culture.  We discussed the amount of time since 

the British fleet arrived in Australia and compared this to 

how long the Aboriginal people have been here.  We 

created a chain to demonstrate this. Each link in the chain 

represented 100 years.  i.e. 2 white links - represent the 

time since many immigrants have arrived and hundreds of 

red, yellow and black to represent the thousands of years 

Aboriginal people have been here.  

We read dreaming stories and discussed Aboriginal 

connection to the land. For thousands of years, stories have 

been told via symbols and rock paintings. Students 

developed their own symbol stories representing their 

connection to the land.  We worked together to complete a 

NAIDOC art puzzle.  We were each given a puzzle piece and 

came together to put it on cardboard to complete a picture.  

We were given a flag template and were invited to create 

our own design that amalgamated the Aboriginal, Torres 

Strait Islander Australian flag with symbols and colours. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our week finished on a high with a dress up day on Friday 

where we were invited to wear the indigenous colours, 

attended assembly and some of us got our faces painted! 

We visited the new Bush Tucker garden with a fire-pit and  

traditional native plants and herbs.  We also spent time with 

our friendship class, hearing the story of the Rainbow 

Serpent and then used natural materials to decorate a 

serpent drawn on the cement. 

 

The Hate You Give  

To us humans alike 

The assumptions you make 

At the dead of the night 

Just by our looks 

And the colour of our 

Skin 

You forget that we were  

Once part of the same 

Kin 

As hidden as shadows 

You think are your thoughts 

But secretly your actions  

Come out and  

Haunts  

The coloured people of this earth 

That had to watch 

The innocent people 

Die because of what you 

Think about us 

How you think we act  

What you think we like 

Not what you know about us 

In early history 

We had to drink 

From different taps 

And ride in the back 

Of the bus while you all sat 

Disgusted and ignorant 

Of what you thought 

You knew 

Of how you thought 

We acted 

Not what you knew about us 

George Floyd and many more 

Had to die 

Before you could shine 

A light on 

What is clearly  

Right 

And it's our time to fight 

For our right 

As Humans Alike. 

                             by Paulina, Renata, Oseremhen  (Y7) 

A big thanks to R1 and R2 for the beautiful artwork 

displayed in the front office! 

Y5 is learning all about safety.                                            

Personal safety is very important. 

Everyone has the right to feel safe with people. 

We respect others. This makes us feel safe.  

Students are studying poetry. This lesson was in the 

middle of the teaching and learning cycle. Each group 

was given a type of poem and some time to write. They 

then shared what their group had written. This proved 

to be a very successful and engaging lesson.  

NAIDOC Week   Bush Tucker Garden Humans Alike  Safety 

Poetry Y7 

 Basketball 36ers! 

R1 & R2 Artwork 


